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Race Track Industry Program — The University of Arizona Race Track Industry Program offers a bachelor’s degree with an emphasis on 
the pari-mutuel racing industry and hosts the annual Global Symposium on Racing held every December in Tucson, Arizona. 
 
University of Arizona — Established in 1885, the University of Arizona, the state's super land-grant university with two medical schools, 
produces graduates who are real-world ready through its 100% Engagement initiative. Recognized as a global leader, the UA is also a leader 
in research, bringing more than $606 million in research investment each year, and ranking 21st among all public universities. The UA is 
advancing the frontiers of interdisciplinary scholarship and entrepreneurial partnerships and is a member of the Association of American 
Universities, the 62 leading public and private research universities. It benefits the state with an estimated economic impact of $8.3 billion 
annually. 
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International Simulcasting with Scott Finley 

Tucson, AZ — On April 8 and again on April 10, the 
RTIP welcomed Scott Finley, Country Manager, Pari 
Mutuel Urbain (PMU) as a guest lecturer. He stopped in 
for two days of in-depth discussions with students on 
international simulcasting, speaking in both the Joe Hirsch 
Speaker Series and the Race Track Organization, Structure 
& Financial Management class. 

International simulcasting presents track operators and 
ADWs with a unique set of challenges and opportunities. 
In the Race Track Organization class, Mr. Finley covered 
both the variances and similarities between domestic and 
global simulcasting. While the core operations may be the 
same, international simulcast operators have additional 
factors like time zones, exchange rates, and differing 
customer information needs to account for.  

Mr. Finley also spoke at great lengths about computer assisted wagering (CAW)/computer robotic wagering 
(CRW). While these groups are not new to simulcasting business, the model has really seen significant growth 
in the last five years. According to Finley, thirty-five percent of racing’s handle comes directly from CAW 
outfits. One may be inclined to think that more handle is a good thing for racing, but as Finley points out, it 
really depends on the track and how big it is. Smaller tracks will feel the effects of computer wagering groups 
more than large tracks because they win much more often than the typical bettor. 
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